
Message from the Headteacher

It was all busy this week! 

Year 5 enjoyed their spectacular trip to London 

and even saw the Queen consort! 

Thanks to all the parents for volunteering for 

aspiration week and speaking to our children 

about their different roles, from pipe 

inspection to chemistry. 

Pupils enjoyed visits from the fire brigade and 

police as well as Ashington Rugby Club 

coaches.

Year 6 had a great time at the Primary Festival 

at Emmaus Youth Village on Tuesday. 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on 

Monday for another busy week! 

Mrs Teer

St. Aidan’s Catholic Primary School
Weekly Bulletin 

Our Stars this week were nominated for:

We have been so busy with aspirations 

week that we haven’t been able to have 

our celebration assembly to award our 

Stars of the Week but we would like to give 

a special mention to Year 5 who were 

fantastic ambassadors for our school in 

London this week. 

Class News

Seedlings: This week we have been learning about how police can 

help us. We loved our visit from the Fire Brigade on Tuesday 

morning and the Police this afternoon. We have also enjoyed the 

sun and outdoors.

Saplings: We have enjoyed a visit from the fire brigade and police 

this week as part of Aspiratons week. 

Sycamores: We have had a fantastic week with visits from the fire 

brigade and the poiice. We asked lots of fantastic questions! 

Poplars: We have created some amazing iPad art this week. Well 

done! 

Maples: Everyone has worked so hard creating a fantastic banner 

ready for the Year 3 camp out! 

Elms: This week, we became Roman Judges and gave 

punishments for crimes. We were amazed to discover that we 

have been learning about one roman punishment every year - 

crucifixion. We couldn't believe that our learning in RE can help 

our learning in History!

Hawthorns: This week was all about London! We had such a 

fantastic (yet hot!) day. We visited Buckingham Palace, Downing 

Street, Big Ben and London Zoo. We even caught a glimpse of the 

Queen Consort! Everyone was so well behaved.

Chestnuts: Year 6 have loved finding out about a range of 

different careers during our aspirations week. They’ve now got 

their thinking caps on about which subjects they excel in and how 

these fit with different jobs. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 93.60%

Sycamores – 95.17%

Poplars – 96.67%

Maples – 99.26%

Elms – 96.77%

Hawthorns – 96.77%

Chestnuts – 99.33%

Coming up next week:

Monday-Wednesday: Year 6 

residential to Robinwood

Thursday: Year 1 trip to 

Newbiggin and Year 2 trip to 

Morpeth. 

. 

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage
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